
LA FIRST LEGO League State Championship – POSSIBLE CONSTRUCTION ZONES 

There will potentially be construction on Banks Street between Carrollton and Solomon Streets preventing both 
vehicle and pedestrian access to that portion of the street. We may not be able to access Banks (the parking lot) 
from Carrollton. It is recommended that you come up Banks from one of the streets off of Canal north of 
Carrollton – such as S. Hennessey. Then turn on Banks toward Carrollton and turn left at the parking lot (ignoring 
the no left turn sign – only if construction is present!). Teams can access the school yard after 7:45am for drop 
off and/or limited parking in remaining spots that have not been used by volunteers. 
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